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 celia Goreham COMMNT2016/1745/P 20/05/2016  12:44:06 This proposal does not enhance the conservation area and as such is considered as over development to 

the area. The proposal may cause loss of light to surrounding buildings as well as loss of privacy to 

neighbouring buildings. The size of the proposal is too big and out of character with surrounding 

buildings and will alter the harmony and balance of the surrounding buildings . This is a highly 

obtrusive proposal and as such the CAAC would like the proposal rejected.
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